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Grand Knight’s Report   

  CONGRATULATIONS!!! To 

KNIGHT of the YEAR : Br. Jim 

Knapp and to our FAMILY of the 

YEAR: Br. Art Johnson and his 

beautiful wife Maria. Our SWEET-

HEART DINNER at Table Top Res-

taurant was well attended and the 

food was very good!!! Some of us 

even stuck around to dance a little 

bit. (Those who were unable to at-

tend due to other life commitments 

should try to join us next year in 

February). 

      In lieu of a St. Patrick Dinner we 

plan on holding a RAFFLE which we 

expect to get started later this month 

to go thru June. The drawing for the 

winners will be held on our patron 

feast day celebration this July (a no-

tice will go out in the church bulletin 

soon).  The monies raised will go to-

ward purchasing a new chalice for 

the parish.   

      Also, please remember to share 

the scholarship information to your 

high school seniors that may qualify. 

     The next PANCAKE BREAK-

FAST will be on SUN. MAR. 19th. 

To be part of the breakfast crew for 

the coming year, contact Br. Jim 

Knapp @  (530) 370-2113.    Our next 

meeting is on Wed.  MARCH  1st @ 

7pm and it will be at  the Community 

Center.  You may contact me @ 532-

0495 for further information.       

         Fraternally in Christ,  

          GK Steve Hutton 

MEETINGS and EVENTS   

MARCH 1st    KC MEETING @  7pm   

MARCH 12th     SET CLOCK’S FOR-

WARD 1 HOUR 

MARCH 15th OFFICER”S MTG 

MARCH 17th     ST. PATRICK’S DAY 

MARCH 19th   PANCAKE BREAK-

FAST 

MARCH 21st   PENANCE SERVICE (?

PM) 

MARCH 29th   KC FOUNDER’S DAY 

MARCH 31st  SOUP  & STATIONS OF 

THE CROSS  6PM HOSTED by KC’S 

Msgr. Paul Degnan Council #2603 

                         OFFICERS 

Grand Knight: :Steve Hutton              532-0495  

Chaplin: Fr. German Ramos       533-0262 

Deputy GK:  Henry Sanchez               370-9003 

Fin. Sec: Greg Bates            353-9798 

Treasurer: Jim Bruggeman                 534-1544 

Chancellor: David Christian       408-921-9005 

Recorder: Bruce Marshall                    589-0741           

Warden:  Sal Camera             774-7764 

 Advocate: Ron Ullman             532-0714 

Inside Guard: Andy Anderson            403-9358 

 Outside Guard: Fermin Rodriguez    370-1744 

Lecturer:  Bruce Marshall 

Historian:  Jim Cupido              533-5599 

Trustee 1st:  Mike Britton              916-955-9638  

Trustee 2nd:  Chris Martin              370-6409 

Trustee 3rd:  Jeff Bible                          533-0360 

Dist. Dep. ; Robert Miller              218-2394 

Insurance:  Jeff Tolley                    530 514-4395 

Editor: Jim Cupido              533-5599 

Website Mgr: Greg Bates        353-9798 

     Our prayers for all our Broth-

ers and their families who are 

sick or  in distress,  Br. Jeff Tol-

ley,  Mike & Sarah Britton, Vic & 

Joanie Briggs ,  David McIntyre, 

Jon Peregoy, Mary Marshall,  

Chris Martin,   Connie Brugge-

man , Ann Bible, Jim & lIeen Cu-

pido, Jim  Goebl , Andy Ander-

son,  Bill & Jeri Huey,  Amber 

Bailey,  Patty Weber-Smith, Ann 

Lewis (Loseke),  Gene & 

Delores  Murray,    Sal Camera,    

Fred  Dahlke,   Ray & Joan 

Santiago , Rosanne  &  

Dominick Chiricosta ,  Beth Ann 

Rickey , Richard Renerio , 

Kristine Read & Jane Frericks   

Notice to all LOCAL High 

School Seniors: 

The Local Scholarship appli-

cation for the Knights of Co-

lumbus Joseph C. Ghianda 

Memorial Scholarship will be 

available starting February 1, 

2023 and due on March 17, 

2023. We will be awarding 

two (2) $1,000.00 scholarships 

again this year. Contact your 

school's counseling office and 

when filling out the applica-

tion you MUST check the 

Knights of Columbus box un-

der groups or organizations 

your parent or grandparent is 

involved with. They MUST be 

in good standing with Council 

2603. You may contact Jim 

Bruggeman at 530-534-1544 

for more information if 

needed. 



     Happy New Year to all my brothers and their families! I wish you peace, joy and good health this coming year! It’s 

that time of year when we make resolutions. Have you made any yet? Maybe the realistic question is, “Have you already 

broken some of them?”   

     Here are 10 popular New Year’s resolutions from the internet along with some of my own:  

1. Get in shape; for some of us this means to lose some weight, exercise more and staying fit; to stop smoking or eat 

healthier foods.  

2. Stop procrastinating; I don’t know about you, but I’m going to put this off for yet another year!  

3. Improve my prayer life; there’s an app for that! The Laudate app claims it is the most downloaded Catholic app. It 

has an immense library of prayers, devotions, daily readings, podcasts and Vatican documents.  

4. Improve on a skill or develop a new hobby; maybe you want to lower your golf handicap or learn to bowl. Go for it!  

5. Be more thankful; God has blessed me in so many ways and sometimes I forget to thank Him for all of those things…

usually because I’m too busy asking for something else.  

6. Spend more time with the people that matter most; sometimes I get so busy working, keeping the house up or going to 

some meeting, I forget the ones I do these things for. I’ve got to set aside more time to just be with them.  

7. Reduce stress; in this sometimes hectic and seemingly crazy world, it’s easy to get swallowed up in the latest tragedy 

and worry all the time. Cutting out those sources of stress or learning how to deal with them more effectively means a 

more settled life.  

8. Read more; with so much on the internet, TV and radio it’s easy for me to get lost in those. Reading for pleasure has 

become something of a lost art.  

9. Spend wisely; it’s so easy to spend money on things we really don’t need, buy on a whim or because we’re keeping up 

with the Joneses.  

10. Review your current financial situation; it’s always a good idea to take stock on a yearly basis. Now this last resolution 

I can definitely help you keep.  

     My resolution is to contact each of you this year to check in and if appropriate, set up a time to meet. We can update 

your information and see where you stand. Your financial health is critical to your family’s future security. We’ll take a 

look at your goals and aspirations and help make sure you’re on track to reach them.   

Vivat Jesus! 

Jeffrey A. Tolley, FICF 

(530) 514-4395 

jeff.tolley@kofc.or 

.   



  

PANCAKE   BREAK-
FAST  IS BACK  !!!!!! 

 Under the leadership of Brother Jim Knapp.  
(SUNDAY   MAR  19th will be the next breakfast 
of the year.    The following is Crew #3.  

Sal Camera    Eggs 

Antonio & Daniel Cisneros (training) Pancakes 

Fermin Rodriguez & David Cisneros (training)

                   Potatoes 

Henry Sanchez    Chorizo 

Manuel Topete   Kitchen Aide 

Octavio Topete                  Kitchen Aide 

David Christian           Orders & Set-Up 

Chris Martin                 Orders & Set-Up 

Ray Santiago                 Cashier 

Ron Ullman                 Clean-Up 

Andy Anderson                         Assist Set-up 

 

 

            “HE IS 

RISEN”   &   “KEEP CHRIST 

IN CHRISTMAS “   Magnets  for $5 each will be 

available by calling Br. Jim Cupido @ 533-

5599. 

   UPDATED COUNCIL #2603   

    CHECK WRITING POLICY 

     To reduce the number of checks being 

written each month.  A new policy will be im-

plemented as of March 1, 2023 as stated be-

low:  

     Council members will be reimbursed at 

the FIRST BUSINESS MEETING of each 

month.  If a member is not in attendance to 

collect reimbursement a check will be mailed 

the following day.  Original receipts or a copy 

sent by e-mail may be submitted to the Treas-

urer throughout the month.  Otherwise re-

ceipts must be submitted at the first business 

meeting for approval to be paid.  Treasurer 

will hold all receipts and once paid will sub-

mit them to the Financial Secretary for re-

cord keeping at the first business meeting. 

     If you have any questions contact Treas-

urer Jim Bruggeman @530-534-1544 or e-

mail connieandjim4@g-mail.com. 

                      MARCH 

Greg Bates (75) 7th, Kevin Muir 10th, 

Julio Trinidad II 12th, Joe Rickey & 

John Wheeler 15th, Michael Webber-

Smith 19th, Vic Briggs 25th, Jerome  

Johnson 26th, Fred Dahlke 28th, Troy 

Gabrielson 29th,  New Member (Manuel 

Topete Feb. 27th (20) 

   YES!!!  IT’S 

THAT TIME AGAIN.   

   Dues are Due!!!!! 

Use the envelope en-

closed with billing info or give to 

Fin. Sec. Greg Bates in person.  If 

any questions contact Greg at 530-

353-9798. 



Mr. Jim Cupido 

348 Canyon Highlands Dr. 

Oroville, CA 95966 
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